
Ms. Naji, 

I have hesitated sending you the 2 photos attached because I did not want to unnecessarily burden you.  

However, what the City has done with the destruction of the vines at the Tree Farm continues to gnaw 

on me and the rest of the neighbors and is indicative of what we have been dealing with from the City 

for years concerning the Tree Farm. 

We believe these photos should be included in the packet for discussion at the 1/21/21 EPC Hearing 

under the 48-hour rule. 

So no one is blindsided I am sending this email to Mark Chavez, Colleen McRoberts and David Simon 

with the City, as well as others shown on the copied line above. 

 Thank you. 

Steve Ewing 

 

 

 



 

 



From: Steve Ewing <steve@steveewing.com> 

Subject: CNP/Tree Farm-Destruction of Vines 

Date: January 14, 2021 at 1:45:59 PM MST 

To: mschavez@cabq.gov 

  

Mr. Chavez,  

 

 This will follow up on our conversation of yesterday.  The neighbors would greatly appreciate the City 

not tearing down more vines at the Tree Farm. The vines that are there have taken years to grow on and 

along the fence. These vines offer the only buffer the neighbors have currently from the unsightly piles, 

waste and construction materials that are still on the site and which still need to be removed.  Since the 

Tree Farm is to be “Open Space” for nature study and wildlife, it makes no sense to tear down the vines 

which have grown naturally and provide some beautification for the site. 

 

The vines on the fence along Rio Grande were torn down yesterday without any input from the 

neighbors or the RGBNA, or notice to us.   Since the EPC hearing on12/10/20, we have received no 

contact or communication with or from the City. There has been no contact from anyone with City until 

you returned my call yesterday.  It would be very helpful if the City would communicate with me or 

someone else adjacent to the Tree Farm before additional drastic actions are taken, other than to 

remove the piles, waste and construction materials that remain on the site.  The City indicated that we 

would have input on the site plan.  The OSAB and EPC rulings confirm this.  This just seems to make 

sense. 

 

You indicated yesterday that you had concerns about my request. I then asked you to at least delay 

tearing down more vines until after the next EPC hearing on 1/21/21.  If you still have concerns, I would 

renew my request to at least wait until after the next EPC meeting. 

 

Thank you,  

Steve Ewing 


